
EMAIL RESPONSES TO THE CONSULTATION LETTER 

 

Brian 

 

Brian, the Leicestershire DC Chief Executives have liaised and 

support the changes proposed, particularly in the light of current 

pressures. 

 

Should the relevant changes be made, the Councils agreed that Cllr 

Malise Graham would represent the Districts and take the additional 

seat proposed, if approved. 

 

Regards  Lynn 

 

Lynn Aisbett  

Chief Executive  

Melton Borough Council  

 

 

 

 

Hi Colin, 

I am in receipt of the letter dated 02/02/10 and can confirm I am happy with what is 

being proposed. 

Regards 

Alan 

Alan Staniforth, 

Assistant Principal - Resources, 

Regent College, 

Regent Road, 

LEICESTER, 

 


